
Christmas time is the best 

time of the year.  Jesus 

said, “I have come as a 

light to shine in this dark 

world, so that all who put 

their trust in me will no 

longer wander in dark-

ness.”  We want to be His 

lights, trusting in Him 

while expecting great mir-

acles and blessings to-

gether. Please join us in 

this advent season at the 

Depot for powerful mes-

sages, dynamic music, dra-

mas, dance, and children’s 

musical performances you 

won’t want to miss!  

The babies love the snow!  

After the last snow, we 

brought some  into the 

room as a science experi-

ment. They all wanted to 

touch it, play with it, and 

some even wanted to eat 

it!  Watching them 

through this experience 

was priceless.  Hopefully 

we can do it again soon! 

We will be having our Hap-

py Birthday Jesus party on 

Tuesday, December 17th.  

Wipe donations are always 

appreciated! 

 

Merry Christmas and  

Happy New Year! 

   

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, 

Ms. Mary, Ms. Teresa,  

Ms. Jessie, Ms. Missy 

 

 

It’s December! The month 

where we celebrate the 

birth of our Lord and Savior 

Jesus Christ!  Our hope is 

that all will see the miracle 

of HIS birth and that 

Christmas is about HIM.  

This month we get to explore 

all the different smells, 

tastes, and sights that re-

mind us of Christmas. We 

will also be bringing the 

outdoors inside to explore 

the different textures 

nature has to offer.   

Please remember to send 

a coat with your child as 

weather permits we will 

still go outside.  Please 

remember to change out 

your child’s extra clothing for 

colder weather.   

Wipe donations are always greatly 

appreciated!  

Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year! 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Kelly,  

Ms. Katie, Ms. Jessica  
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Parent Reminder 

For parents paying with 

debit/credit card, office 

hours are from 8 am to 5 

pm.  Tonya, Brittany, and 

Barbara are available to 

assist with taking pay-

ments.  If assistance is 

needed before or after 

office hours please see Ms. 

Eve, Ms. Grace or Ms. Nan-

cy at the receptionist desk. 

Closed Days 

With the holidays coming 

upon us, we would ask that 

you notify us of any changes 

in your child’s schedule.  For 

instance, if your child will be 

off on a day they are regu-

larly scheduled or coming on 

a day they are usually off.  

This will prepare our staff 

to maintain the teacher/

student ratios. If your child 

is coming late, let us know 

for the lunch count.    

Thank you! 

 
For unto you is born 

this day in the City 

of David a Savior, 

who is Christ the 

Lord. 

Luke 2:11 
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